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Senator Nozzlio recognizes Charles Eshenour upon the occasion of

his appointment to the United States Naval Academy

MICHAEL F. NOZZOLIO June 25, 2014

In recognition of Waterloo High School senior Charles Eshenour’s appointment to the

United States Naval Academy, Senator Mike Nozzolio presented him with a New York State
Flag flown over the State Capitol in Charles' honor. Charles is the youngest son of Bill and
Margie Eshenour of Waterloo, and is following in the footsteps of his two older brothers,
Henry, who graduated from the United States Naval Academy in 2004 and Peter, who

graduated from the United States Air Force Academy in 2005. Mary Eshenour graduated as



Salutatorian and Henry and Ann Eshenour graduated as Valedictorian of their high school
senior class and Clare Eshenour, who graduated in 2003, served as a legislative intern in

Senator Nozzolio's Seneca Falls District Office.

Pictured left to right are: Senator Mike Nozzolio and Charles Eshenour.



